
From: Murry, Fredrick J.
To: "Miller.Scott@epamail.epa.gov"; "Kelsey.Helton@dep.state.fl.us"
Cc: Hilliard, Ralph W.; Calderon, Lawrence D.; John Mousa; "Anthony_Dennis@doh.state.fl.us"
Subject: Demolition Permit for Cabot - Koppers Superfund Site
Date: Thursday, May 20, 2010 1:55:25 PM

Hi Scott & Kelsey:
 
The City's Planning and Development Department is in the process of reviewing a demoltion permit for
the Cabot- Koppers site.  Has Beazer's submitted a Demolition plan for your review or approval. If so,
the demolition plan has not been submitted to the local government or the Health Department for their
review and comments. In addition, the demolition  plan should including information how dust/ air borne
issues will be monitored or reduced during the demolition phase. I cannot support a demolitiion permit
being issued until these issues are discussed or the demolition plan submitted.
 
Please call me
 
Fred
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